
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
School House Update 
Planning permission has been granted for this project. We are now waiting for a meeting with Castle 
Howard to discuss our next steps. It’s been a long journey, but we are finally getting somewhere! 

 
 

Parents Evening   
Tuesday April 4th and Wednesday April 5th 2017, 3.45 until 6.45pm. The letters will be sent out after half 
term. Apologies for the muddle with the dates! 

 
 

Swimming- Class 1/Class 2 
Please could the consent forms be returned to the school office asap. Thank you to those who have already 
done so. 

 
 

Coins 
We still have 3 coins left in school so if you live in Slingsby and your child has  not yet received their 
Queens Birthday Celebration coin, please speak to Mrs Magson. 

 
 

Barnardos 
Than you to everyone who managed to find a hat to wear to school last week. We raised a marvellous 
£118.00 and equally important, raised awareness of the work that Barnardos do. 

 
 

Packed Lunches. 
We have a commitment to ensure that all children eat healthily at lunchtime, and this includes packed 
lunches. It is recommended that the children have water to drink, not juice and that they have a healthy 
balance of fruit and healthy snacks. Chocolate bars are discouraged as are salty snacks.  
Sally has also asked us to let you know that grapes and tomatoes should be cut in half to reduce the 
choking risk.  
It would be helpful for school if you would also check exactly what is left in a packed lunch box at the end 
of a day. Staff do monitor packed lunches at lunchtime but it is not always possible to make sure every 
item is eaten. 
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Red Nose Day  
March 24th – wear something red for the day.  Red noses will be for sale from Mrs Magson 
after half-term for £1 each and any donations will be sent to Comic Relief. 

 
 
 
Dates 

 Friday February 17th Break up – Return Monday 27th February 

 Monday February 27th –Class 2 swimming 

 Thursday February 2nd March – Class 1 swimming 

 March 2nd – World Book Day –bring your favourite book to school 

 Student teacher Miss Wynn  - Class 2 – preparation days next half term 

 March 21st – FOSS open meeting in school at 7pm 

 March 24th – Red Nose Day – Wear something red. 

 Friday April 7th – Break up – Return Tuesday 25th April. 

 


